

MATAWAN-ABERDEEN HUSKIES YOUTH FOOTBALL AND CHEERLEADING PO BOX 157

CLIFFWOOD, NJ 07721

www.matawanhuskies.org

732-661-7220 conniekelley@optonline.net

732-661-7210 mmalta@on-demandstaffing.com



Information for Parents

Board Meetings

General Membership Meetings continue throughout the year.

Meetings are held the third Monday of the month during the off–season.

Meetings are held the first and third Monday of the month during the season.

Everyone is welcome!

Practices

ALL PARENTS – Please be sure to pick up your child promptly after each practice. This has been a major problem in the past!

REMINDER!

If rain or lightning occur, please be prompt in picking up your child!!!

Work Bond

Shack duty assignments will be posted prio to the start of the season. Schedules will also be distributed through each team.

Parents are to check in for their work bond assignment at the Snack Stand the day of their assignment.

Any questions about the Concession Shack, please email info@mapwhuskies.org

Note: This duty serves towards your work bond.